
Pandemic Response Feedback and 

Evaluation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

Organization: [Recipient's Organization] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to navigate the challenges posed by the 

pandemic, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your leadership and efforts in 

responding to this unprecedented situation. 

Additionally, we are conducting a feedback and evaluation process to understand the 

effectiveness of our pandemic response initiatives. Your insights and experiences are invaluable 

to us in this regard. We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your 

thoughts on the following areas: 

• Communication effectiveness 

• Resource allocation 

• Staff well-being and support 

• Public health measures implemented 

• Areas for improvement 

Please send your feedback by [Insert Deadline] to ensure that it is included in the evaluation 

report. Your contribution will play a crucial role in helping us enhance our response strategies 

for any future public health events. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to our shared goals. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 



[Your Contact Information] 


